
Hi JTB Fam, 
 

We wanted to reach out to explain how events will be rolling out each month moving forward-- As 
many of you know, we have recently opened a Morris County branch of JTB. With this, all clients 
are welcome at all events. We understand that some locations in Morris County may be far for 
Bergen County participants, and vice versa. We will be continuing to run at least three events per 

month in each county, and will try to run one event per month that is "somewhere in the middle" in 
order to let all of our clients meet new people! When RSVPing to events, please make sure that you 
pay attention to the town in which the event is taking place in and that you can make it to the event. 
Again, all clients are welcome at all events, but need to keep an eye on where the events are-- if they 

are too far for you and your family to drive to, you should not RSVP that you are coming. We also 
understand that this new rollot may leave room for questions. Please feel free to email us at any time 

with any questions you might have. We look forward to serving more clients outside of the Bergen 
County area! 

 
Please see the events for both Bergen County and Morris County listed below. If you 

would like to sign up for an event, please reply in a separate email! We look forward to 
hearing from you. 

 
Bergen County 

 

 

mailto:info@jtbconsultingllc.com


 
 

 
The JTB Team: Jessica, Tina Marie, Brianne and Alexis 

 
201-281-6196 

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram @jtbconsultingllc 
 

*Please allow for 24 hour response time during the week and 48 hour response time during 
the weekend. We appreciate your patience* 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/JTBConsultingLLC
https://www.instagram.com/jtbconsultingllc/
http://www.jtbconsultingllc.com/

